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When we are encouraged to stay at home, is there a better place than Glen 
Lake?  We wish for safety for all our friends and family during this time. Glen 
Lake is clean, beautiful and a recreational and wildlife jewel for all of us to 
share and enjoy. It is our community lake.  
      
There will be a Membership Meeting of the GLPA on July 13th at 7pm at 
Sullivans Field.  We will ask everyone to wear a mask and socially space.   
Bring your own CHAIR. The reason we picked that location is to assure 
everyone we can socially space. We will have a sound system and we hope it 
will work! 
      
Thank you to Kim Ogden and Linda Clark. Kim runs our webpage - 
www.glenlakeny.org.  Linda runs our Facebook page. They enhance our 
ability to communicate with you and help you have a means of finding out and 
keeping up with what goes on at Glen Lake. 
     
Thank you to the Glen Lake Cleanup Crew headed up by Susan Herlihy  We 
had a great turnout to clean up all of our roads around the Lake. Thanks to 
the Babcocks, Adams, McPhilips, Meyers, Schrader, Ed Knopf and JoAnn 
Petersen, the Bellizzis, Lisa Doster, Ron Kuhl, Nancy Quillinan and Margaret 
Wallace.   
    
Membership - Your Membership allows us to keep the lake clean,  
communicate with each other and be an important factor in the community to 
continue to protect the lake.   Please contact Linda Clark about your 
Membership @ yglenlake@aol.com. 

            
www.glenlakeny.org
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Safe Boating -  Another thank you to everyone on the lake for their courtesy 
to others and recognition of the concerns for the safety of others on our lake.  
It is fun to watch every form of recreational activity imaginable practiced in a 
safe and neighborly manner. 
   
Swimmers -   If you are swimming for distance or across the lake you should 
have a spotter. Boats with skiers behind them may not see your head in the 
water.  
    
Environmental Concerns -  Septic Tank leakage and runoff from your 
property are the two greatest threats to our lake.  You can help the lake 
directly by dealing with these issues as best you can. 
   
Nominating Committee - Directors Susan Herlihy and Ron Kuhl, 
Membership Secretary Linda Clark and President Paul McPhillips are up for 
election this year.  All four of them wish to continue to serve.  Nominations will 
be accepted from the floor at the July Membership meeting and an election 
will be held at the August meeting. 
       
If you have any lake questions or concerns please contact me.  
                      
Respectfully,  Paul McPhillips,  President GLPA.  518-791-6779. 
 


